
Commodore
Mark Pyle

A Commodore's Ode to the Times... 
I was sittin' at the bar tryin' to improve my 

disposition,
When Commodore Don Harris made a simple 

proposition.
He said, “run for the Board, I think the time is 

right.”
But I calmly said, “Don, I just don’t look good in 

white.”
No matter what I argued he was persistent you see,
He held the bar tab open and got the better of me.

Five years later I’m at the end of an adventurous 
term.

I can say this Board’s successes this year have truly 
been earned.

Your Governors adapted to the State’s ever-
changing rules,

Laser focused on camps, restaurants, bars, 
entertainment, pools.

I’m proud of the accomplishments we made along 
the way,

All were done with an eye toward the promise of 
another day.

We held an Annual meeting with numbers never 
seen before,

Free entertainment and beer had ‘em lined up out 
the door.

The pool was repaired and finished the west 
seawall, 

A refurbished front gate and fancy fence installed
We hosted tailgates, parties, sing-alongs, and 

masquerades, 
We were on a roll and nothing stood in our way

Winter brought the first Club shutdown in years,
Remodeled the kitchen, refinished the bar — 

Cheers! 
Hired a General Manager to plan a new course,

Remodeled the office, something all could 
endorse. 

All engines churning, new members joined, 
entertainment booked,

Communications planned and dock orders took.

And then it hit, as we all felt its chilling effect,
Clearly Covid-19 was the enemy on deck.

From that moment on we scrambled to adapt
Orders and mandates placed on our backs 

The Board and Trustees Zoomed bi-weekly in 
order to adhere.

To overhaul what was carefully planned for an 
entire year

Since March the time and memories are often 
quite a blur,

But we’ve made lots of changes and the Club 
engine still purrs.

We hosted sailing camps and sailboat races on 
Sunday,

Entertainment with masks, outside dining and 
pool fun days.

Our capital projects and repairs continued to take 
place,

As we did our best to maintain all of our precious 
space.

So, I must thank the men and women who dare to 
wear white,

Without all their efforts it would have been a 
losing fight. 

Many might say, "you should have done more,"
To those I reply, “you need to run for the Board” 

Most importantly to my first mate, my wife,
Thanks to Anna — my bright beacon in the night!

Good Luck to the next Board, I hope for the best,
Because it’s soon time for the Pyle’s to take a rest. 

Thanks to all for your support!!!
CommodoreCommodore Mark Pyle

ALL ACTIVITIES TENTATIVE
The current situation remains very fluid and is 

constantly changing, please consult the website, 
e-News, and Social Media for the latest updates.

Supper Club
Friday, September 4

Lakeside Trio
Paul Clark Party Band 

Saturday, September 5
4:00 - 8:00

Sail on Sunday
Sunday, September 6

Commodore Dwight R. Haggard
Long Distance Race
Monday, September 7

Big Bad Stache
Sunday, September 6

6:30 - 9:30
Supper Club

Friday, September 11
Hot Tonic

Thirsty Thursday
Thursday, September 17

AJ Angelo
Candidates Night
Friday, September 18

Porch Picnic & Elections
Sunday, September 20

9:00 - 1:00
Auxiliary Annual Meeting

Sunday, September 20
12:30 pm

Annual Membership Meeting
Sunday, September 20

2:00 pm
Supper Club

Friday, September 25
Dave Bott
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Entertainment
- Governor Jeff Hamilton

Time Flies when You're Having Fun at BLYC!
It is so hard to believe that we are now in September.  This 
summer has just flown by.  Now we get to look forward 
to cooler temperatures and football season.  Well... that is 
if there is a football season.  We were very fortunate this 
summer.  We were allowed to have entertainment and 
we made the most of it.  We had some great events and I 
hope that you were able to attend some of them.  Going 
into the fall, we will continue to have some wonderful 
entertainment. 
There have been so many changes to our normal lives this 
year.  Hopefully, we will be getting back to a somewhat 
normal life soon.  One of the new changes at BLYC is the 
hours for alcohol service.  We must cut off alcohol sales 
by 10:00 pm.  Starting this month, entertainment will be 
starting at 6:30 and ending at 9:30 pm.  
We start the month off with Labor Day weekend.  On 
Friday, September 4th, we will have the Lakeside Trio 
entertaining us from 6:30-9:30.  The Paul Clark Party 
Band will be rocking it out on September 5th from 4:00 
to 8:00 pm.  We will also have the Kentucky Derby on the 
big screen if it is not canceled.  To finish out the holiday 
weekend, we will have Big Bad Stache return on Sunday, 
September 6th from 6:30 to 9:30 pm.  
For Supper Club on September 11th, we will have a new 
performer to BLYC.  Hot Tonic will be entertaining you 
from 6:30-9:30.  Hot Tonic is a swinging acoustic based 
band that merges Americana/roots music with vintage 
swig/gypsy jazz, with vintage takes on popular songs.  You 
can check them out at Hottonicmusic.com or at Facebook.
com/hottonic. 
We bring back Thirsty Thursday on September 17th 
with no other than AJ Angelo. He will be strumming 
his guitar and singing from 6:30-9:30.  There will be no 
entertainment on September 18th for the Candidates 
Night. That will be entertaining in itself.  Come out and 
hear the candidates talk about why they would like to 
be on the Board of Governors. I am up for re-election 
this year and I look forward to telling you why I would 

like to continue on the Board.  Sunday, September 20th, 
is the Porch Picnic and the Elections. Come out to the 
Club beginning at 9:00 am through 1:00 pm to cast your 
vote and to have some wonderful food served by the 
candidates vying for votes.  With all of the changes due 
to the coronavirus, there will be changes to the logistics 
of the Porch Picnic.  Please see the weekly e-News 
for updates.  We will also have the Annual Meeting 
on Sunday September 20th at 2:00 pm. Please check 
the website and weekly e-News for how we are going 
to be able to have the meeting.  The final weekend of 
September, we will have Dave Bott playing Supper Club 
on September 25th from 6:30-9:30.   
I am finishing out my second year as Governor for 
Entertainment and I have thoroughly enjoyed every 
minute of it.  I know that you can’t please everyone, but I 
hope that I have raised the bar on entertainment.  I hope 
that the people that have played here over the past two 
years either being new or a veteran to BLYC has been a 
pleasure to listen to. Coming into this position, I really 
had no idea what I was doing.  I knew that all I wanted to 
do was to make it better.  I feel that I have accomplished 
that.
As I mentioned earlier, I am up for re-election this year. 
I would be honored to serve another term on the Board 
of Governors and I humbly ask for your vote.  It is the 
Commodore’s decision who he or she would like to place 
in what position.  If re-elected, I look forward to working 
with our new Commodore Bruce Ames in whatever 
capacity he chooses for me.  Thank you to all of the Club 
members who have supported me over the last two years 
during my term as Governor. 
Finally, please don’t forget to check out the website for the 
full list of entertainment and look at the listings posted 
at the Club.  Also, please make sure that you make your 
reservations either online or by calling the Club.  With 
the guidelines that we now have in place, reservations are 
required.

Cheers!

Jeff Hamilton
Entertainment
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House & Grounds
- Rear Commodore Charlie Campbell

For House & Grounds, the first half of 2020 has been 
successfully busy.  We have resealed & lined the parking 
lot, built a new shade awning by the pool, (thanks to the 
Auxiliary, we installed a new cooking tent/have new rocking 
chairs/new pool chairs but can't use them right now), tore 
down the 2 story house to make way for an electronic gate, 
installed a new tile floor in the kitchen, refinished the bar, 
built new stairs from the porch to the pool area, prepared 
for a new roof and new docks behind the club, and new 
electric install.  Plus... the everyday pool maintenance and 
grounds repairs.  I will continuously repeat myself about 
the cooperation of my staff, the members, Rebecca, and our 
board. In the near future we are:

•	 September 13 — Pool Closes

•	 September 21 — New Roof 

•	 September 21 —  Rear Basin Dock & Seawall Construction 

•	 September or early October — (date TBA) Club Cleaning

•	 October/November —  Repair Docks after Boat Removal

Wearing a mask while in the Club and not seated is required 
by Health Department reegulations.  The door latch at 
dock area 800 is still allowing me to come to the lake on 
numerous unplanned occasions.... WORKING ON IT!
Please join us on September 20th to VOTE.  Hopefully, 
your favorite candidate will be elected.  Either way, please 
continue to support your Board.

Until next time, Be Safe!
Charlie Campbell
House & Grounds

Junior Training
- Governor Mike Bruckelmeyer

As we wrap up the 2020 summer season on Buckeye Lake, I must 
reflect on the fantastic season we have had under the most trying of 
circumstances.  I, and especially our Juniors, are extremely grateful 
for the support from the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Members. We 
are all very fortunate to be part of such a wonderful Club.  We have 
had a busy year and there is a lot to do get ready for the winter and 
plan for next year.  I am planning on having a Junior Work Day on 
September 19th.  Details on the TO DO list will be sent via email.
Finally, I encourage ALL voting members to attend the Election 
and Annual Meeting on September 20th.   I hope to see you there.
Fair Winds and Following Seas! Mike Bruckelmeyer

Junior Training

“Chris-Craft Chris”“Chris-Craft Chris”

The Christopher Group
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Bar & Kitchen
- Vice Commodore Bruce Ames

What a Year!
We started this Club year recognizing the need to change 
our management structure in the bar & kitchen operation.  It 
was decided that our "de-centralized" system was no longer 
the most effective and it was time to hire an overall General 
Manager for the Club.  I think we hit a home run!  We are 
very fortunate to have had Rodney join us in January, bringing 
his decades of experience to our Club.  Almost instantly, we 
saw benefit as both service and quality were improved under 
his leadership.  Then... disaster!  We know all to well how the 
coronavirus pandemic has disrupted our lives.  When the 
announcement to close was made, it looked very grim for 
the Club.  But Rodney, Chef Josh, and the entire staff stepped 
up, adapted and made things even better than before — 
Curbside To-Go, followed by Dockside To-Go service kept 
the Club open, our staff employed and also introduced new 
services to our members.  The hours that they put into our 
re-opening plans to maintain social distancing and the safety 
of both members and employess have paid off through a very 
successful summer season.  Hopefully, in the near future, 
things can return to normal and we won't have to limit on-site 
service as much as we do today, but I am confident that many 
of the procedures Rodney and the staff have developed through 
this challenge will continue to pay great benefit once things get 
back to "normal."  Kudos to all of them!
As the summer winds down, many of our seasonal staff 
members are returning to school.  I, for one, think that they did 
a fabulous job for us this summer.  Please join me in wishing 
them the best and thanking them for being a part of our BLYC 
family this summer.
As I write this, we look forward to the start of another Club 
year.  When I first ran for the Board, I never would've guessed 
that I would be assuming the helm in such an uncertain time.  
As scary as it may seem, I know that the Club will be fine, 
thanks in great part to the calm leadership of Commodore 
Pyle.  Mark, you've laid a solid foundation on which we will 
continue to build.  I cannot express my appreciation enough.  
I can't think of anyone better to follow.  Thank you for your 
service to BLYC and our members!
As you will read elsewhere in this issue of the Log, we are 
currently exploring options on how best to conduct elections 
in this time of social distancing.  Whether the final result is 
an online option or drive-up "curbside" voting in the parking 
lot, we will have options available for our member who are 
not comfortable or able to join us on the porch on election 
day.  Details are being finalized and will be shared via the Club 
website, Facebook page, and the weekly e-News.  Please vote!  
We have a great slate of candidates this year, all of whom I 
would be honored to serve with on the Board!

See you at the Club!
Bruce Ames
Bar & Kitchen

Docks & Rentals
- Governor Brian Thom

The season isn't over yet!…
It's been a crazy summer, but I am thankful that we've all 
been able to enjoy our lake again this year.  Docks & rentals 
isn't the most glorious or visible job on the Board, but I have 
enjoyed working with all of you this year to help provide 
this great benefit of membership in the Club.  We've had 
our challenges, but we always do.  We will continue to work 
on them, streamline the process, and keep boating at the 
forefront in our Club activity.  Thank you for your support.
The season isn't over yet... but, sadly, as we return to fall 
activities, it is time to start planning for getting boats out of 
the water, buttoning them up for the winter, and, for most of 
us, doing all those small maintenance projects that we may 
have put off over the summer when enjoying the water was 
a higher priority.  I encourage all of you to make your plans 
early as the marinas will certainly be busy this fall and you 
don't want to get caught pulling your boat in snow (trust me, 
it happens).  I would ask that while you're planning your off-
season maintenance you help us plan ours as well.  If there 
are issues with your dock or docking area — repairs, etc. — 
please drop me an email so that I can get them on our list as 
we prioritize our needs for the coming year this fall.  
BIRDS! I don't know what to say.  The variety of waterfowl 
on the lake are part of its natural beauty.  But, the mess 
that they can make on the docks? Well... We continue to 
explore options to help mitigate the problem, but there's 
only so much we can do.  Thank you for your patience and 
cooperation.  

See you at the Club
Brian Thom

Docks & Rentals

Buckeye Lake’s headquarters 
for quality
furnishings.

Rte. 79 (2 miles south of Heath)
740-452-1231
Also visit our 70,000 square feet 
Superstore in South Zanesville.

Featuring over
40,000 square feet 
of great brands like
Flexsteel, La-Z-Boy, 
Tempur-Pedic, Serta, 
plus many others.
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Membership
- Governor Greg Tobias

Despite all the issues with the pandemic we have had a great 
summer at the club. With a little luck maybe we can still 
have a great late summer and early fall.  For the month of 
August we have accepted 10 new members:

Travis & Ashley Milliser  —  Andrea Ryan
Mark Stauch & Sylvia Knoetzele

David Moran & Teresa Bower
Eric & Emily Lash  —  Gary & Rebecca Buehl

Frankie Tackett & Lisa Disalve
Adam & Holly Mitchell  —  Kenneth & Sandy Warner

Clayton & Lisa Gibson
I want to apologize for the misspelling of two new members 
in our September Log. The correct spellings are Tom Blaies 
and Kaleigh Lambert.  I would also like to welcome our 
new junior member and sailor Kyle Buchwalter.  Interest in 
our club is still running very strong and I will always make 
myself available to assist with any new perspective members 
with regards to membership to the BLYC

Toby Tobias
Membership

Race & Regatta
- Governor David Paligo

Simply stated, Sailors want to sail…
This year of the Covid-19 pandemic has been very difficult for 
planning boating and sailing events.  Many yacht clubs across 
the nation and around the world have cancelled all of their 
events.  Our Club was very fortunate to find a way to social 
distance while keeping everyone safe even at our post- race 
socials.
September is already here and as I write this, we are starting 
to wind down the racing season.  We still have our last SOS on 
September 6th and the Commodore Dwight R. Haggard long 
distance race is September 7th. 
But wait... the 2020 sailing season isn't over yet!  Here is 
another idea for sailing into the fall — Sail-FUN-Sunday is a 
family-oriented opportunity for a FUN, stress-free sailboat 
chase experience.  This event is all about having FUN and 
learning about the pleasure of sailing and sailing fast with an 
objective.
October is fast approaching and our thoughts are going to our 
perennial invitational Snowball Regatta, but the fact that the 
C-19 restrictions are being changed daily brings two major 
challenges — the planning of this event and making sure they 
are conducted safely for our sailors.  In order to do so, our 
event chair, P/C Steve Harris, is consulting the latest guidelines 
from US Sailing and the Board is currently discussing and 
making decisions regarding this event.  As of today, we hope 
to still have a Snowball Regatta this year so plan on joining us.  
We will announce any changes as soon as we know.

Prep Well, Sail Fast, Sail Safe.
Dave Paligo

Race & Regatta

Cat & Howard Team LIVE
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See us for the best night’s sleep 
after a great day on the lake.

Rte. 79 (2 miles south of Heath) 740-452-1231
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Buckeye Lake Yacht Club
Annual Meeting

Sunday, September 20 - 2:00 pm

AGENDA
Call to Order......................................Commodore Mark Pyle
Invocation..................................Fleet Chaplain Mike Gribble
Pledge of Allegiance....Rear Commodore Charlie Campbell
Roll Call of Commodores...................Governor Barb Hein
Minutes of 2020 Semi-Annual Meeting.........Gov. Barb Hein
Financial Report.....................................Jody Wheeler, WSS
Quorum Determination..........Rufus Hurst, Parliamentarian

GOVERNORS’ REPORTS
Bar & Kitchen........................Vice Commodore Bruce Ames
Docks & Rentals..................................Governor Brian Thom
Communications....................................Governor Barb Hein
Entertainment....................................Governor Jeff Hamilton
House & Grounds........Rear Commodore Charlie Campbell
Junior Training.........................Governor Mike Bruckelmeyer
Membership........................................Governor Greg Tobias
Race & Regatta.................................Governor David Paligo

COMMITTEE REPORTS
Board of Trustees......................Commodore Chuck Wadley
I-LYA Delegate................................Commodore Don Harris
Commodores’ Association.........Commodore Chuck Wadley
Commodores’ Steak Nite................Commodore Greg Miller
Blue Gavel....................................CommodoreTony Durieux
Sailing Fleets...........Commodore Don Harris, Fleet Captain
Power Fleet.........Commodore Joe Campbell, Fleet Captain
Snowball Regatta.........................Commodore Steve Harris
Classic Boat Regatta..............Commodore Charles Wadley
BLYC Car Show.............................................Mike Fornataro
Commodore Bob Dye Poker Run...............Mark Severance
BLYC Golf Outing...................................................Jeff Clark
Good Neighbor Committee.............Commodore Greg Miller
Finance Committee.........................Commodore Mark Pyle
Insurance Committee............................................................
Audit Committee....................................................................
Commodore’s Report.......................Commodore Mark Pyle
Presentation of Awards....................Commodore Mark Pyle

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
From the Floor.......................................................................

NEW BUSINESS
From the Floor.......................................................................
Election Results...............................Commodore Mark Pyle

ADJOURNMENT

Saturday, October 10
At present, we still plan 

on being able to sail 
the Annual Snowball 
Regatta this fall.  As 

with everything, 
circumstances can 

change quickly. 

Questions?
Contact P/C Steve Harris

STAY TUNED FOR MORE info...

http://buckeyelakeshopper.com
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More Photos Online....
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ASSOCIATION LUNCHEONASSOCIATION LUNCHEON

https://www.flickr.com/photos/149354960@N07/


communications
- Governor Barbara Hein

I am thrilled to be able to share Part 2 of the yardarm story.  
These pictures are from the original dedication on July 4, 1976.  
In the left picture (L-R) are Commodore Ivan Rollitt (1973), 
Marty Headlee, and Commodore General Bob Preston (1976).  
In the middle picture we add Virgil Bateman (far right) and Tom 
Greiner (left of Virgil).  The picture on the right shows Marty 
Headlee with son, Chad, and the dedication plaque.
Ivan, Murray, Tom, and Virgil were all employed by Columbus 
Steel.  Ivan asked Virgil to draw up plans for the yardarm.  It was 
constructed, hauled up onto Watkins Island and then hoisted up.
As always, I welcome your story to share along with your 

pictures too.  
As we move into September, you may wish to consider running 
for the Board of Governors.  Election Day is rolling around 
quickly — Sunday, September 20th.  Please make sure to come 
out for the Porch Picnic and to cast your vote.  Also, please 
remember to wear your mask when on the island and maintain 
your social distancing, as we at BLYC must continue to follow all 
of the guidelines set upon us.

Talk to You Soon,
Barb Hein

Communications

FLOATING DOCK SALES
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BLYC AUXILIARY
THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!

Our August 1st All American Fundraiser was a huge 
success and tons of Fun! fantastic food, music by Gayla 
Smith to begin the evening followed with music from 
Perfect Timing, which turned out to be a very appropriate 
name.  Storms were in the area all evening, but did not 
hit BLYC until Perfect Timing played their last note.  Our 
All American Auction additional items, (not listed in 
July’s Article), Corona Extra bicycle donated by Jim & Jo 
Fedor, Ashley’s Island House gift card (Put-in-Bay) and 
Entertaining accessories from The Davis Family, 3 sets 
of Buckeye Lake Historical Society Queen of the Lake III 
passes from P/C David Lawrence, and flower centerpieces 
by Destanis Florists & Marie Raynes. All our expenses are 
paid and we have a profit of $8,423.41.  

Additional Donations and Attendees 
(not listed in July’s Article)

Howard & Cat Everett, Rose & Greg McEntire, Tom 
& Brigette Charles, Scott Evans, Jeff, Michelle & 

Collin Lyons, Jeff, Jill, & Ellie O’Donnell, R/C Charlie 
Campbell & Kathy Sharpe, David Ittner & Mary Kaye 
Hertz, Keith & Michelle Smith, David & Teresa Bower, 

David & Sarah Kiser, Mark & Shannon Franz, Bill & 
Lynne Collinson, David & Karen Lawler, Mike & Bobbi 

Schilling, Phyllis Flynn, Joyce Teti, Bill & Sally Reynolds, 
Douglas Sanderson, Lois Maher, Ed & Colleen Romito, 
Jeff Christensen, Joyce & Larry Thorp, Richard & Linda 

Ellsworth, A. Curtis & Ann Langlois, Bob & Linda 
Masone, Richard & Beverly Smith, Beau & Patricia 

Hamer, Michael & Jane Butler, Dennis & Beth Mingyar, 

Stephen & Kelly Hennosy, Connie & Robert Shaw, Gerald 
DePalmo

Thank you to Bobbi Schilling and Vice President Jan 
Buesher along with our Artist and teacher Ashley.  We 
had lots of laughter and fun at our painting class on 
August 13th.  Ashley has agreed to come back again.

Check out the BLYC Logo Gear on the Website!
T-shirts and sweatshirts are still available and can be 

picked up at the club.  Easily order online through the 
website.

Interested in sportswear with embroidered BLYC logos? 
(3/4 zips, jackets, hats, etc.)  They can be ordered locally at 

The Magic Needle
12472 Lancaster St., Millersport

740-467-7067

Sportswear profits help fund Auxiliary 
club improvements!

Reminder: Please go online at www.buckeyelakeyc.com  
to Pay your Annual Auxiliary dues $25.00, or fill out the 
form and pay by Cash, Check or member charge.     

Next meeting and social:    
Sunday, Sept. 20th at 12:30 pm — BLYC Election Day

Thank you again for your continued support. Please let us 
know if you have ideas or want to join a committee.  

See you at the Club.

Tracey, Debbie, Jan, Kathy, & Sue
Your 2020 Auxiliary Board

Family.
Friends.
Community.

We’re all in this together.

State Farm, Bloomington, IL1801073

Here to help life go right.® 

Stacy R Engle Ins Agcy Inc
Stacy Engle LTCP, Agent

417 S 30th Street
www.stacyengle.com
Bus: 740-522-5460

State Farm® has a long
tradition of being there. That's
one reason why I'm proud to
support Buckeye Lake Yacht
Club.
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Stacy Engle LTCP, Agent

417 S 30th Street
www.stacyengle.com
Bus: 740-522-5460
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support Buckeye Lake Yacht
Club.

http://buckeyelakeyc.com/blyc-auxiliary/officers/
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Candidates for the BLYC Candidates for the BLYC 
Board of GovernorsBoard of Governors

Bill Collinson
Rickie Sue Grunden

Jeff Hamilton
Debbie Haptonstall

Barb Hein
Brian Jones
Brian Thom

IMPORTANT 
UPDATE ON

CLUB ELECTIONS
Given this unique time that we are in 
with social distancing, elections will 
certainly be different this year.  The 

Boards of Governors and Trustees are 
committed to providing safe voting for all 

members on Sunday, September 20.

We are exploring all options available 

and will be providing an alternative to 
voting in the Clubhouse for those who 
are uncomfortable or unable to do so.  
Whether this be an online or drive-up 

option remains to be seen.

Please follow the weekly e-News and 
Club website for the most current 

information.
VOTE ON SEPTEMBER 20!

LOOKING AFT
- P/C Steve Harris, BLYC Historian

Classic Boats at BLYC 
In 1907, BLYC assumed 
the lease on Sunken Island 
(now Watkins Island) and 
began construction of 
the first Clubhouse.  This 
Clubhouse, quite spartan 
compared to our home 
today (built in 1913), 
was out over the water 
along the east side of the 
island approximately 
where the race shack sits 
today.  While building 
the clubhouse was an 
important first step for the 
new club, being a yacht 
club, docks were equally 
important.  As most boats 
in that day were of wooden construction, the first docks 
built were a row of covered boathouses also along the east 
side of the island (wooden boats don't do well in constant 
sunlight) as was very common all around Buckeye Lake at 
that time.  Through the years, the boathouses deteriorated 
and were replaced in the early 1980's with our current 
covered docks.  I have been told that much of the capital 
necessary for that project was put up by the dockholders 
themselves!  Through the years, classic boats of all varieties 
have made the BLYC covered docks their home.  Not too 
long ago, as one walked onto the island, you would be 
greeted by Gus Schell's 1948 Chris Craft sedan, Margus II, 
Steve Schilling's 1970 Lyman Cruisette, Lybation, George 
Fisher's Chris Craft, My Gal, Dave Cox's Skiffcraft, Happy 
Hour, and many others.  There were also quite a few old 
boats in the covered docks at Sayre Bros. Marina.  Those 
docks were, sadly, a casualty of the dam remediation project.  
Through the years, the number of classic boats has certainly 
diminished and all boats in the covered docks were removed 
in the fall of 2014 for repair work on the docks.  Now that 
the dam remediation is over, they are slowly making their 
way back.  Steve has Lybation back in the water and Margus 
II will be making her return soon as well.  
Beginning in 1981, until the dam project, BLYC hosted a 
Classic Boat Regatta each summer.  Resurrected last season, 
sadly we had to cancel this year due to the pandemic.  This 
event brought even more of these old beauties to our lake 
and was always a highlight of the season.  Several BLYC 
members own classic boats and this great tradition will 
certainly continue into the future.  They are a throwback 
to a simpler time, a piece of nostalgia, and a large part of 
Buckeye Lake and BLYC history.  

P/C Tim Ryan on Squawman at the 
2014 Classic Boat Regatta

Photo by Greg Miller
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Secretary/Treasurer                Commodore Mark Pyle
Fleet Captain - Sail                        Commodore Don Harris
Fleet Captain - Power              Commodore Joe Campbell
Fleet Surgeon                               Doctor John Vangilder, M.D.
Fleet Chaplain                            Father G. Michael Gribble
I-LYA Delegate                 Commodore Don Harris
     Alternate                                                   Governor Mike Bruckelmeyer
Parliamentarian                                Rufus Hurst
Historian                         Commodore Steve Harris
Finance Committee             Commodore Mark Pyle, Chair
                             Vice Commodore Bruce Ames 
                           Commodore David Luttenberger
                            Commodore Rose McEntire
Insurance Committee                                   TBD

Commodores Association             Commodore Chuck Wadley
Blue Gavel                                       Tony Durieux 
Classic Boat Regatta                  Commodore Chuck Wadley
Snowball Regatta                                 Commodore Steve Harris
Annual Golf Outing                                  Jeff Clark
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run                     Mark Severance
Commodores’ Steak Nite              Commodore Greg Miller
                           Commodore Mark Russell 
                         Commodore Rose McEntire
Good Neighbor Committee  Commodore Greg Miller
                                Mallory Miller-Sherer
Classic Car Show                                Mike Fornataro
Howard & Rosa Clark                     Commodore Greg Miller
     Scholarship Fund                                      Evan Miller

Like Us on Facebook
facebook.com/BuckeyeLakeYachtClub

Follow Us on Twitter
@buckeyelakeyc

Standing Committees & appointments

Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club

(740) 929-9941
www.buckeyelakeyc.com

Board of Governors
Commodore

Mark Pyle
Vice Commodore

Bruce Ames
Bar & Kitchen

Rear Commodore
Charlie Campbell

House & Grounds
Governor Mike Bruckelmeyer

Junior Training
Governor Jeff Hamilton

Entertainment
Governor Barb Hein

Communications
Governor David Paligo

Race & Regatta
Governor Brian Thom

Docks & Rentals
Governor Greg Tobias

Membership

Board of Trustees
Commodore Chuck Wadley

Commodore David Luttenberger
Commodore Dave Lawrence
Commodore Rose McEntire
Commodore Mark Russell

Club Management
Rodney Probst, General Manager

Josh Daniels, Chef
Rebecca Miller, Office Manager

Auxiliary Officers
President Tracey Davis

Vice President Jan Buescher
Vice President Debbie Haptonstall

Secretary Kathy Severance
Treasurer Sue Derlis

CLUB ELECTIONSCLUB ELECTIONS
WEEKENDWEEKEND

Friday, September 18 - Sunday, September 20

MEET THE CANDIDATESMEET THE CANDIDATES
Friday, September 18

PORCHPORCH PICNIC & ELECTIONS PICNIC & ELECTIONS
Sunday, September 20

POLLS OPEN
9:00 am - 1:00 pm

ANNUAL MEETING
2:00 pm

COMMODORES
RECEPTION

TBD
(DUE TO SOCIAL DISTANCING) 
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